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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                                           Friday 16th May, 2024 

 

What a busy two weeks we have had- your 

children have been absolutely amazing 

throughout- speaking confidently to the 

Ofsted inspectors, behaving impeccably and 

showing great consideration and support for 

Year 6 whilst they completed their SATS.  

 

Yesterday, Year 6 completed their SATS and 

were very kindly given their leavers hoodies by 

the PTFA. We are super proud of them- they 

have shown great enthusiasm, resilience and 

determination in every test. I would like to say a big thank you to all the parents, staff and 

the wider school community who have supported them so wonderfully on their SATS journey 

this year - and throughout their school journey. It certainly looked like they had a great 

celebration this afternoon with their water fight!  

 

The staff have worked so hard over the past two weeks and we all appreciate the kind words 

and support our family community have shown us during this time. We hope to share our 

Ofsted report with you soon.  

 

 

New Prickly Pupils 

Our new prickly pupils have been named- ‘Sonic and Coco’ and have been 

released into the grounds. We have placed a hedgehog box in the new orchard 

area and have set up a feeding station. 

 

Mini Cops 

The Mini Cops have been out again this week to using 

speed cameras with Rachael McKevitt, our PCSO. 

The Mini Cops were shocked to find that some cars 

were travelling at 34 mph in at 20mph zone outside 

our school! Next steps, will be to install a ‘hedgehog 

crossing’ sign on the road to protect Sonic and Coco! 
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Village Coronation Mosaic 

On Bank Holiday Monday, the village unveiled the 

mosaic that the Y5 children had designed and 

worked on with Lindsay Kennedy, a mosaic artist. It 

looks spectacular and can be found on the wall next 

to the SPAR, 

 

School dinners 

Please could we remind you to book school dinners via the app at home, as this makes it much 

easier for the kitchen to plan food orders and saves time for the staff taking the register in 

the morning. 

 

Blue Tit News 

Our baby blue tits hatched last Sunday and the 

parents have been flying back and to feeding their 

hungry children! We will post video footage every few 

days on Instagram. Hi Impact have been helping us to 

stream footage into the hall, so that we can watch 

them at lunchtime.  

 

 

Update for next week- Health Week 

Next week, we will be celebrating our annual health week. The week 

is always such a celebration of our school. Children are asked to wear 

active wear each day. Each day has a different focus and is 

structured as follows: 

 

Monday- Alternative Sports Day (Children must wear active clothing/ sports wear with 

trainers- they do not have to wear their PE Kit). 

 

Tuesday- Sports Day (Children must wear their house colour t-shirt 

with their usual PE bottoms). 

 

Wednesday- Inter-sports competitions. (Children can choose to wear active wear/ PE kits). 

 

Thursday- Social, emotional and mental health (Active wear/ PE kits to be worn). 

 

Friday- This is the non-uniform day for PTFA in support of tombola and raffle donations for 

the Summer Fayre.  

 

 



 

   

 


